
 
 

Collaborative School Committee 
Monday, March 3, 2020 

4 p.m. - 5 p.m.  
Room 111 

 
In attendance: ​Jonathan Poole, Danny Showers, Lauren Palek, Lisa Zinn 

 
Agenda: 
Welcome 
New Intervention Plan 

● ABCs (Attendance-Behavior-Course performance) 
○ More inclusive of all potential stakeholders, everyone on the same page--not a 

separate meeting for attendance then behaviors (more holistic).  
■ Counselors 
■ Admin. 
■ RJ Coordinator 

SAT Prep 
● Over 100 students participating in lunch time prep (students signed themselves up) 

○ Grouped by sub scores for English (EBRW) and Math 
○ 5 weeks Math & 5 weeks English 
○ Differentiated lesson plans from College Board 

Hiring Update 
● Mr. Andr​é ​Moss hired for Theatre position 
● Ceramics pending and should be posted today/tomorrow 
● All other positions we are setting up interviews with and hope to have hired by Spring 

Break. Continuing to seek diverse, highly qualified candidates for: 
○ Math 2 positions 
○ English 2 positions 
○ Photography (1 year) 
○ Science SPED 

(No New Budget Updates) 
Construction Update 

○ Minor work begins over Spring Break 2020 
○ Major lobby work begins May 29th 

Other Topics 
● On Track to Graduate and PSAT/SAT practice reports will be given to all students this 

Wednesday, March 5th. This includes credits, grades, competency measures, and 
testing scores.  

● PTO updates/info: 



 
○ TJ Auction final items are being collected. Auction will begin Sunday, March 

15.  
○ All classes are gearing up for Teacher appreciation week May 4th - 8th, any 

suggestions on teacher communication or announcements- the feedback 
from parents was that last year many staff members were not aware of treats, 
any suggestions? *Could be put in the SWAAG (our weekly calendar that is 
sent out to all staff) by emailing Rebecca Moore at 
Rebcca_Moore@dpsk12.org​, or announced on Spartan Edition by emailing 
Grant Laman at ​Grant_Laman@dpsk12.org  

 
Next Meeting 4/06/2020 @ 4 p.m. in room 111  
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